
Statement of the Leader of Delegation of Russian Federation (Mr. S.B. Shestakov) on behalf of the 
Observer States  
   

Thank you Mr. President, ladies and gentlemen, on behalf of Observer States I would like to 
thank the President, the Government of the Federal Republic of Nigeria for the warm hospitality, it 
extended to all the participants of the forty-first session of AALCO.  I would also like to express my 
profound gratitude and appreciation to the Government of the Federal Republic of Nigeria and AALCO for 
the excellent organization of the work of the Session; much was done by AALCO during the years of its 
existence. The current session also demonstrated the growing influence of juridical thought on world 
affairs.  

   
It is my sincere hope Mr. President that AALCO will continue to play an important role during the 

year where rule of law, justice are required to be governed.  Mr. President once again I thank you all and 
wish you all the best in future endeavors.  Thank you very much. 
 


